BLUE HEN COUNCIL No, 388, AM.D,
May 5, 2001
Masoni¢ Temple, Dover, Delaware

Blue Hen Council No. 388 was opened in form at 9:40 am with the following officers present:

Sovereign Master Herbert J. Atkinson
Senior Warden James T. Elliott, Jr.
Junior Warden Donald D. Thomas
Secretary-Treasurer Mark E. Irwin
Senior Deacon

Junior Deacon

Chaplain

Sentinel

Members present as per register. Pledge of Allegiance to the flag was done.
The Sovercign Master welcomed all present.

PSM Mark Irwin by virtue of the authority granted him by the Grand Council, proceeded to constitute Blue Hen
Council #388 with PSM Donald D. Thomas acting as Grand Marshal.

A motion was made, seconded and passed to meet the same daie as the other bodies, which was determined to be
October 27, 2001, in the Masonic Temple, Wilmington, Delaware at 9:30 am

The following were proposed as new members: Glenn Davis, Randall Mullen, Albert Westerside, Herbert Fulmer,
Charles Conley, James L. Ferguson, Wayne Slack, Robert V. McDowell, 111, Eugenc R. Small, Archie Bethard, Jon
Coitrel, James Herrington, Sheldon L. Edwards, Sr. Maurice C. Barngs, David Coady, Wayne Mower, H. Richard
Hoffman and Charles Hart. The list of nominees will be sent to the membership for their approval.

A copy of the proposed By-laws were given to all of the charter members and will be polled during the summer for
concutrence.

The minutes of the meeting were read and approved as read.
Thete being no further business, the Council was closed in form at 10:00 am.

Respectfully submitted,

prard & Lo’

Mark E. Irwin, P.SM.
Secretary
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